Coronavirus Issue Raised at Quarterly Safety Meeting

The precautions to avoid getting infected by the Coronavirus were presented by the HSE Team at the Quarterly Safety Meeting in
Dubail. This regular gathering of drivers and ground staff with a number of management team members and external
stakeholders like Dubai Paolice, Dubai Chamber, customers and suppliers also discussed road safety best practices as well as
handed awards for safe performers.
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